
The following sites are open to recruitment:
Nettleham Medical Practice

Hopwood Medical Centre, Heywood
Royal Primary Care Ashgate

Marine Lake Medical Practice
Fosse Medical Centre
Heath Lane Surgery
Wareham Surgery
St Francis Surgery

The Pendle Medical Partnership
Vauxhall Primary Health Care

Garswood Surgery
Swan Medical Group

Trafalgar Medical Group
We have trained over 30 more sites and have

many SIVs booked in so we hope to see this list
grow to unmanageable lengths very soon!
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A very warm welcome to the RELIEF Trial study
site newsletter. The newsletter will be used to

share site and recruitment updates, hints and tips
for successful recruitment and retention,
celebrating success, and provide training

updates. 

Hello everyone, and welcome to the RELIEF team!
We would like to introduce: Hugh Jarret, senior trial
manager; Beverley Brown, trial manager; Michaela
Steytler and Juliet Jackson, trial coordinators; and

Ian Taylor, trial administrator.  
We'd like to thank you all for coming on board and

your recruitment efforts so far. We are here to
answer any questions, help with any problems, and
keep you up-to-date with general trial progress and

processes. Do not hesitate to contact us
relief@nottingham.ac.uk

 
Our first substantial amendment has

now been approved. All documentation

 before, please do contact us with any queries or
issues. If it seems like it is not working as it should

or you are struggling to find your way around, don't
hesitate to reach out to us. We are happy to

provide extra training if this is something you think
would be helpful.

Whilst we all find our feet with
the database, which we know

many of you have not used

 will be circulated very soon; please continue as you
have been until the amendment has been

implemented and database updated. We will notify
you as soon as this happens.


